
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Drop off your nonworking holiday 
string lights at the Township Building 

When: December 5th - January 14th  

Where: 770 Coopertown Road 

Thank You 
for keeping the holidays Green! 

Any questions? 
Email the Delanco Environmental Advisory Board: 
sustainabledelanco@gmail.com 
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